
 

 
 
 
PRESS INFORMATION 
 

IWMA has completed Step 1 of its Research Project  

Hamburg, 16th October 2014. The International Water Mist Association 

(IWMA) has completed step one of its research project entitled: “Water 

Mist – an alternate Solution to Sprinkler in Building Fire Protection”. Aim of 

step one was to compile all existing test procedures, including 

corresponding pass fail criteria. The Berlin-based Institute for Applied Fire 

Research (IFAB) has carried out this task.  

IFAB’s Rajko Rothe, head of fire test laboratory, will present the results in 

Istanbul on 23rd October, the 2nd day of the 14th International Water Mist 

Conference.  

“The report by IFAB is freely available. Those who are interested can 

contact the IWMA head office in Hamburg to receive a copy”, says Bettina 

McDowell, IWMA association secretary.  

The realization of step two of the project – the development of an idea of 

the most useful pass fail criteria – will be discussed during this year’s IWMA 

member meeting on 21st October. This meeting will also take place in 

Istanbul. 
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